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SG Blocks Regains Compliance with
Nasdaq Minimum Bid Price Requirement
BROOKLYN, N.Y.--(BUSINESS WIRE)-- SG Blocks, Inc. (Nasdaq: SGBX) (“SG Blocks” or
the “Company”), a leading designer, innovator and fabricator of container-based structures,
announced that it received notice from The Nasdaq Stock Market LLC ("Nasdaq") on
February 21, 2020 indicating that the Company has regained compliance with the minimum
bid price requirement under Nasdaq Listing Rule 5550(a)(2) (the "Bid Price Rule") for
continued listing on The Nasdaq Capital Market. Accordingly, the Company has regained
compliance with the Bid Price Rule and the matter is now closed.

About SG Blocks, Inc. 
SG Blocks, Inc. is a premier innovator in advancing and promoting the use of code-
engineered cargo shipping containers for safe and sustainable construction. The firm offers a
product that exceeds many standard building code requirements, and also supports
developers, architects, builders and owners in achieving greener construction, faster
execution, and stronger buildings of higher value. Each project starts with GreenSteel™, the
structural core and shell of an SG Blocks building, and then customized to client
specifications.

Safe Harbor / Forward-Looking Statements 
This press release contains “forward-looking statements” within the meaning of the Private
Securities Litigation Reform Act of 1995 regarding the proposed public offering and the
intended use of proceeds from the offering. These forward-looking statements are subject to
risks and uncertainties that may cause actual results to differ materially, including market
conditions, risks associated with the cash requirements of our business, the Company’s
ability to maintain compliance with the NASDAQ listing requirements, and the other factors
discussed in the Company’s Annual Report on Form 10-K for the year ended December 31,
2018 and the Company’s subsequent filings with the SEC, including subsequent periodic
reports on Forms 10-Q and 8-K. The information in this release is provided only as of the
date of this release, and we undertake no obligation to update any forward-looking
statements contained in this release on account of new information, future events, or
otherwise, except as required by law.

View source version on businesswire.com:
https://www.businesswire.com/news/home/20200224005259/en/
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